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=~ _Congratulations to Morado Class for a weekly attendance of 99.26%

Parents’ Evening
Your child will have brought a Parents Evening letter home tonight (all except those in Nursery, Red

Dont “‘"%e{ & Green classes). Can you please ensure the bottom of the form is completed and returned to school

Qlcev\ts

e with your preferred time slot ASAP. This meeting is your opportunity to discuss with the class teacher
eveﬁ\

how your child has settled into the new academic year and for you to address any issues or concerns
- you may have.

Christmas Card Orders

As well as Parents’ Evening letters, your child will have come home with a copy of the Christmas Card
they have designed. Should you wish to order copies of the card to send to your friends and family,
please complete and return the order form to school by Thursday 7'" November at the very latest. These
are printed off site and no late orders can be accepted as they will not be ready in time.

Flu Immunisations
This year’s Flu Immunisations will take place in school on the first day back after the half term holiday
vl:Lu (4™ November). If you have not yet done so it is imperative that you go on the Nottinghamshire
',“;'f Immunisations webpage and give you consent, or decline your consent for the immunisation to take
*‘ ' place. The web address is www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/forms/flu. The schools individual
F» code id is NG122587. It is a very short form to complete and takes minutes. This needs to be completed
s by Sunday 3™ November.

New School Dinner Menu

Attached to the newsletter is a copy of the new menu that will be on offer, when we return after
the half term break. Please ensure that lunch preferences are input into the I[payment system
by Wednesday 30" October, for the week that we return to school. It is essential that school
dinners are ordered by this date. If they are not, your child will have to bring a packed
lunch _to school. We are unable to order dinners in the office after this date.

- As well as the new menu we have 2 special lunches planned on the 7™ and 28™ November (details
attached). Should you wish to order your child a dinner on these days, please ensure it is ordered
through the Ipayment system in the normal way.

School Dinners are an excellent way to ensure your children have a warm, nutritionally balanced 2 course meal each day.
Dinners are free for children in Red, Green, Blue, Orange and Yellow classes and cost just £2.30 a day for the other
classes.

PTA Firework Display
Sk Following the success of last year, the PTA are once again holding their firework event here at
Z ",‘;§ Edgewood, on Friday 8" November 2019. Tickets are £3.00 each and can be purchased from the school
\\

office. Gates will open at 5.30pm and the fireworks will start at 6.45pm. Come and join the fun. This was
an extremely enjoyable family night out last year and we are sure it will be the same again this year.
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BBC Children In Need
We will be supporting this year's BBC Children In Need appeal. Further Details will follow the 1 week back at school.
Watch this space.

Ed Seeley
Headteacher
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